
For Paul Andersen

For anyone who knew Paul, you are invited to join Paul’s family and his bocce 

friends for a Celebration of Life at Gazebo Park, Saturday, June 1st, 2024.  

Remembrance starts at 3 p.m., followed by a Celebration barbecue and bocce at 4 to 

8 p.m. 

 Just the way Paul would have wanted it. Go Giants!

We will be raising money at this event to memorialize Paul with a paver that has his 

name at the Bocce Courts.

Help us plan for food and drink, please RSVP to Barbara Orlando, 

orlmuh2@comcast.net

It would be appreciated.
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